## Alaska Board of Game 2015-212-BOG

## **Policy on Election of Officers**

At its January 2015 Work Session, the Board of Game (Board) adopted a policy setting the schedule for officer elections based upon the following:

It is the policy of the Board for officer elections to be held annually at the work session, regardless of whether or not the membership changes. In the event a work session is not scheduled, the Board shall hold the officer elections at the first regular meeting of the year. Officers will serve until the Board is able to elect new officers or unless circumstances require the officer to step down.

Adopted: January 8, 2015

Vote: 7-0 Juneau, Alaska Ted Spraker, Chairman Alaska Board of Game